From: Tina Pavlovich <tinapavlovichny@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 4:18 PM

To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov>

Subject: DE23-039 Concerns Regarding Liberty Utilities' Request for Distribution Rate Increase

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

| am writing to express my concerns regarding Liberty Utilities' recent request to increase distribution
rates for the years 2023, 2024, and 2025. As a Liberty Utilities customer, | believe it is important to voice
my apprehension about this proposed rate hike and its potential impact on the community.

The potential financial burden on New Hampshire residents, especially those already facing challenges,
is worrisome. With the increasing cost of living, this rate increase will further strain households and local
businesses relying on affordable and reliable electricity services.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Tina Pavlovich



